
 

Announcement of Significant Event 

The management of the company ELLAKTOR hereby informs the investing public that today, 

13/06/2018, the Board of Directors of the Company received a letter from the shareholder 

PEMANOARO LIMITED, which holds shares that represent 5.00% of the paid-up share capital 

of the Company. The letter reads as follows: 

PEMANOARO LTD 

 

 

Kifissia, 13 June 2018 


